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Re: Common Cafe
1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Fri, Sep 13, 2019 at 7:39 PM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After review we would recommend the BOS, acting as the Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick, approve the
applicants request for a on premise Beer, Wine, and Cordial License. As such we would request that the applicants be
provided a copy of the Town's Alcohol Beverage Policy and Alcohol Beverage Service Policy, and ask that they submit to
me within 30 days of receiving their license all copies of Alcohol Beverage Service Training certificates for any employee
of the establishment that will be serving alcoholic beverages.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Thu, Sep 12, 2019 at 9:51 AM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian,

Attached is an application for Common Cafe. The applications states it's a wine and
beer license but they are requesting a wine, beer & cordial license.

Thank you.

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6410



